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I am writing in support of a new fire station for the Kellogg Fire Department. I am a 

resident of the Kellogg community and depend on this fire department in case of fire 

to my property. As of now the station they have is barely serviceable. For the safety 

of Kellogg community residents I would highly recommend a fire station that would 

serve our brave fire fighters and help them to offer greater safety to this community. 


